TRANSIT MIX CONCRETE CO.

May 22, 2018

Tim Cazier, Environmental Protection Specialist
State of Colorado Department of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Annual Report for Grisenti Farms Gravel Pit, M-2001-005
Dear Mr. Cazier:

Attached (via electronic upload) are the completed 2018 Annual Report form, map, and annual fee for
the Grisenti Farms Gravel Pit, M-2001-005. With the submittal of the Annual Report form, map and fee,
we believe the annual reporting requirements for M-1984-008 have been met.

Extraction will conclude mid-2018. Site reclamation will begin sometime after extraction is concluded.
However, sales out of stockpiled material will continue until the product stockpiles are depleted. We

plan on significant mine site reclamation in 2018. We understand we have a minimum of five years to
complete reclamation from the date we inform the Division mining and sale of product has concluded.

Of the total affected acres (101.6 acres), 13.0 have been graded and seeded in past years. Another 53.6
acres will be permanent water bodies (lakes #1 and #2) and do not require reclamation. The remaining
acres to backfill, grade and seed are approximately 35.0 acres.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Bruce Humphries (consultant for TMCC) at
303-854-7499 or hlhumphries2@comcast.net.

Sincerely,

Pt R

Brandon Heser
Aggregate Production Manager

Attached (via electronic upload):
Annual Report Form and Map
Annual Report Map
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